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Northside ISD’s 1:1 Student Device Program
Why does Northside ISD have a 1:1 student device program?
Technology plays a vital role in today’s educational experience, with students needing to access
digital materials and complete assignments daily in class and at home. Northside ISD has
implemented a 1:1 student device program to allow every student to check out a district-owned
device. This initiative fosters equitable learning, enabling full engagement with digital materials
and the development of technology skills. Students in Kindergarten through 1st grades have 1:1
access to iPads, while those in 2nd through 12th grades use Chromebooks.

Caring for your District-Issued Device
At school and home, parents and students share the responsibility of safeguarding and
maintaining district-assigned devices and chargers. Promptly report any issues, damage, or
theft to campus staff. If a device or charger is lost or damaged, families may be liable for repair
or replacement costs.

To ensure their continued availability, these resources must be returned at the end of the school
year, when you transfer to a new campus, or when you withdraw from the district. Your
cooperation in caring for district-issued devices is greatly appreciated. These devices contribute
to a safe and effective digital learning environment for all students.

Northside ISD’s Device Care Campaigns
Beginning in the 2024-25 school year, Northside ISD
launched Device Care Campaigns across the District.
These campaigns aim to foster a sense of responsibility,
reduce accidental damage, and build a culture of respect
and care for technology within our school communities by
educating students on proper device care and
responsible online behavior. You can get information from
your child’s teacher on information shared.

Filtering on Student Devices
This filtering system enables the district to regulate student access to approved applications and
websites, thereby fostering a secure online environment conducive to their educational journey.
This approach aims to enhance students' online safety and support their academic endeavors.
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Opting Out of a District Device
Parents that do not wish for their child to be issued a District device can opt-out to this program
by visiting here, and must agree to provide their child with a personally owned device (Note: you
will need your child’s student ID number and NISD network password to opt-out).

https://devicelending.nisd.net/

